
 
CAMPUS ADVISORY 

Wednesday, May 15, 2019 
 
At approximately 9:00 a.m. on May 15, 2019, El Camino Campus Police responded to a call regarding 
an armed person in a stadium restroom at Compton College. 
 
Upon investigation, the person was found to be in possession of a replica weapon, ammunition, 
narcotics, and other contraband items. The person had several outstanding warrants associated with his 
California ID, and was taken into custody by the Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department. He is not a 
student of Compton College. 
 
And as always, students and employees are asked to be vigilant. If you see anything unusual or 
suspicious, please notify Campus Police immediately at 310-660-3100. You may also dial 911 in case 
of an emergency. 
 

 

Sign up to receive Nixle emergency alerts from Campus Police; 
simply text 888777 and type CECPD. 

 
If you see something, say something.  

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 

http://www.compton.edu/adminandoperations/campuspolice/nixle.aspx

